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It is with much pleasure that the officers of the Guild 

are pleased to announce that Jack Martin, the previous 

Guild president will henceforth be designated as an 

HONORARY LIFETIME MEMBER with all of the benefits 

which accompany that appointment. 

 

This recognizes the many years of devoted and faithful service 

Jack has given to the Guild with his leadership and capability in 

guiding the Guild to its present robust status.  As the current 

president I have acquired some insight into the significance and 

challenges involved.  Jack, a thousand thanks from the Guild and 

heartiest congratulations. 

 

The March 29 meeting was, I am informed, an interesting one and as 

I understand it enjoyed by those who attended.  The subject was 

Mirka abrasives and the speaker was Don Nelson, a representative of 

the company.  His talk was well received, as were the samples. 

 

There were several show and tell items presented to the group.  Steve 

Krauss, our newsletter editor and photographer extraordinaire took 

pictures of the items which may be seen in another part of the news-

letter. 

 

The next meeting will be Thursday, April 26, 2012, 6:30 PM at Ed 

Moore's place.  The program will feature a mega show and tell, and a 

mega raffle.  If any members has some item he or she wishes to sell, 

that will also be welcome and acceptable.  You are all encouraged to 

bring show and tell items of any size or vingtage in order to ensure a 

successful and enjoyable meeting.  I call your attention to the fact that 

this event is a meeting and NOT the annual picnic.  I look forward to 

seeing you all on the 26th. 
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2012 

Crosscut Hardwoods 

4100—1st Avenue S.,  

Seattle 98134 

10% Discount 

Rockler Woodworking  
3823 Stone Way N.  

Seattle 98103  

Member’s 

Discounts 

How to get to Ed Moore’s Home 

10% Discount  (not valid 

on power tools) 

Woodcraft Supply 

5963 Corson S.,  

Seattle 98108 

10% Discount (not valid 

on power tools or work-

benches) 

 

Edensaw Woods 

8032 S. 194th St. 

Kent, WA 98032 

 










